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September 26, 2023 

Cody Yazzie 
Air Quality Division 
Michigan Department of Environment Great Lakes and Energy 
7953 Adobe Road 
Kalamazoo, Ml 49009 

Re: Response to Notice of Noncompliance 
ANR Pipeline Company- Hamilton Compressor Station (SRN N5574) 
PTI 98-20 

Dear Mr. Yazzie, 

ANR Pipeline Company 
700 Louisiana 

Houston, Texas 77002 
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A Letter of Noncompliance was received by ANR Pipeline Company (ANR) - Hamilton Compressor 
Station, dated August 31, 2023, from the Michigan Department of Environment Great Lakes and 
Energy (EGLE). The letter of noncompliance alleges that the Hamilton Compressor Station may not be 
in compliance with PTI 98-20 issued February 4, 2021. 

EGLE identified the following area of noncompliance during an announced routine Full Compliance 
Evaluation conducted on June 27, 2023. 

1. Stack Parameter Requirements in EUHM017, SC Vlll.1 under PTI 98-20. The facility failed to 
comply with stack parameter requirements for the APU stack. The exhaust was not oriented 
vertically as stated in the permit. 

An investigation into the findings identified that changes to the project specifications and process 
equipment were not captured by the appropriate stakeholders during the construction and 
commissioning period. 

ANR strives to meet all permitting and compliance obligations. To that end, ANR has outlined the 
following action to rectify the findings and prevent recurrence: 

1. ANR has already began the process of remodeling the site emission as well as preparing a PTI 
modification to reflect the correct stack orientation as constructed. 

2. ANR has begun the process of modifying our internal processes and work practices to ensure 
that changes in process equipment and or specifications that differ from the construction 
application as approved by EGLE are communicated to all appropriate stakeholders. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Christopher McFarlane at (832) 320-5490 or at 
chris mcfarlane@tcenergy.com . 
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Sincerely, 

Jacob Schultz 
Area Manager - Hej3rlla1]d, /,,,­
TC Energy "?bl- ~ 
cc: Jenine Camilleri, Enforcement Unit Supervisor 

PO Box 30260 
Lansing MI, 48909-7760 
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